
March 21, 2024 

Mr. Sivapragasam Sivasambo 

AMA Secretary 

 

Dear Ms. Siva,  

 

Greetings from NMSAAP! 

 

We are pleased to announce the staging of our first competition for this year, the 2024 Philippine Masters Athletics 

Championships scheduled on May 4 to 5, 2024, at the PhilSports Track and Field Oval, Pasig City, Metro Manila, 

Philippines. 

 

This event will showcase various Track & Field events to be participated by both local and foreign athletes. This year’s 

edition features the new younger age group of 30 to 34 years old on top of the standard masters age categories from 35 

years old to Senior Citizens, both men and women. 

 

It is in this regard that we would like to seek your assistance on extending our invite to the other AMA affiliates. Please 

see below the registration link for foreign delegates. 

 

https://register.raceya.fit/event/5throwsforall-pmac-foreign 

 

Listed below is the competition guideline link for your reference. 

 

https://www.facebook.com/share/2JTsPgURduCXdPMe/?mibextid=WC7FNe 

 

We look forward to see you all compete in Pasig! Thank you very much for your support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Drolly Claravall 

NMSAAP President 

https://register.raceya.fit/event/5throwsforall-pmac-foreign
https://www.facebook.com/share/2JTsPgURduCXdPMe/?mibextid=WC7FNe

